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CTRMA Contacts DA’s Office Regarding Complaint 
 

The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority (“CTRMA”) has been in contact with the Public 

Integrity Unit of the Travis County District Attorney’s Office and has learned they are conducting a 

preliminary inquiry based on  complaints received regarding CTRMA.  The CTRMA has pledged its full 

cooperation with this inquiry related to board member’s property holdings and the development of the 

regional mobility plan, and will provide all information necessary to answer promptly.  The D.A.’s Office 

also expressed an interest in resolving the matter as quickly as possible. 

“Until we saw the news reports and proactively contacted the DA’s office, we were not aware of 

the existence or nature of this inquiry,” says Mike Heligenstein, CTRMA’s executive director.   “The 

CTRMA has been scrutinized by two audits, by Travis and Williamson County officials, by TxDOT, and 

by the financial community -- and has received clean reports and high marks.  As a local entity made up 

of local volunteer board members and professionals, the CTRMA looks forward to fully cooperating with 

the District Attorney’s  office to receive another clean bill of health.” 
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